
 

 

Thursday 25th February 2016  

Dear parent/carers,  

RE: Sixth Form Success 

We are delighted to inform you that the latest Performance Tables for summer 2015 

examinations, published by the Department for Education, show St Julie’s Catholic High 

School to be the number 4 ranked school/college in the city for student progress on A Level 

courses and the number 5 ranked school/college in the city for progress on vocational 

courses, including Level 3 BTEC qualifications. This is out of forty providers in the 

Liverpool region.  

 

We are the only school/college in the city to be ranked in the top 5 for both measures.  

 

We are now ranked in the top 20% of post-16 providers in North West of England and the top 

25% nationally for academic progress. 

 

In addition to this, analysis of university applications made by our Year 13 cohort in 2015 

shows that the percentage of applicants from St Julie's who were accepted onto a university 

course for September 2015 was 80.3%, which is significantly higher than the acceptance rate 

nationally of 74%.  Over 90% of successful applicants from St Julie's  secured their place 

through the main UCAS scheme, without needing to go through the 'Clearing' process on 

results day, compared to only 83% nationally.  

 

These are fantastic achievements and reflect the hard work of our students and the dedication 

and expertise of our Sixth Form staff. If you require any further information about St. Julie’s 

Sixth Form please visit our school webpage, www.stjulies.org.uk. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mr C Willis 

Assistant Head teacher for KS5 

 

 

Mrs K McCourt 

Deputy Head teacher for KS4/5 

http://www.stjulies.org.uk/

